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The 24-25 Season for Lloydminster AA hockey teams this year had its ups and downs. The tryouts all ran 

fairly smoothly and the local talent looked strong. Our U11 team grew and learned a lot all season and 

took large steps in playing a team game. The U13 team had some struggles throughout the season but 

also learned how to face adversity and by the end of the season the team was competing hard in most 

games. U15 was one of our most successful male programs this season in all of minor hockey. It was a 

huge bright spot for our program. The U16 and U18 teams were competitive all season and also grew as 

the season went on. 

 

Our biggest battle here in Lloydminster is competition. The private leagues have impacted our male side 

substantially over the years. The size of our population vs the major cities makes it hard for all sides to 

compete on the grand scale.  

 

We hope that with good coaches and a strong development program we can continue to make strides in 

the right direction and keeping all elite athletes inside the LMHA umbrella.  

 

The 24-25 season was one that Lloydminster was one of learning, finding ways to improve and lots of 

communication amongst coaches, managers and directors.  

 

I look forward to working with all teams in the upcoming 25-26 season. 

 

Cory Dubyk 

AA Director.  

 

  


